
Dear valued customers and business partners, 

November 2, 2020 

OHARA INC. 

A Request to Valued Customers and Business Partners Visiting Us 

We are deeply grateful for your continued support. 

As a measure to prevent the spread of COVID-19, we ask that customers and business 

partners entering Japan from regions classified as Level 2 or higher (according to “Travel 

Advice and Warning on Infectious Diseases” issued by the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Japan) 

to wait for a period of 14 days after entering the country before visiting us. 

In accordance with the government of Japan’s decision to reopen the country to 

international traffic in stages, we ask that you comply with the following measures when 

visiting us.  

We thank you for your continued cooperation in preventing the spread of COVID-19. 

Details 

We sincerely apologize, but we request that you refrain from visiting us if the following 

requirements are not met. 

1. Activities must be within the scope of those approved by the government of Japan.

2. Visitors must not exhibit a fever of 37.5℃ or higher, or have any respiratory symptoms,

such a violent cough, etc., at the time of visitation. 

End of document 


